
Tamar River Bridge 

Mr WOOD question to MINISTER for INFRASTRUCTURE 

Thousands of Tasmanians who live in Legana, and the surrounds, travel each day into 
the Central Business District for work. A resident recently wrote to me asking whether 
the new Tamar River Bridge will be built. He said it would impact him very positively. 
Many residents have raised their strong support for this project. I believe it will improve 
travel time dramatically for those who commute.  

Is the government still committed to this project and what are you doing to progress this 
project? 


